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A Bill to Amend the Undergraduate Student Government 2024 Summer Semester Budget  
  

President Bobby Arthur McAlpine (for himself, Vice President Justin Robinson, Chief Financial 
Officer Aryav Yadapadithaya, and Senior Director of Allocations Hanniel Diaz Elizarraga) 
introduced the following bill to the Allocations Committee where it passed, and then to the floor, 
where it passed.  
  

 *       *       *  
   

Whereas the Undergraduate Student Government represents all undergraduate students at The 
Ohio State University; and  
   
Whereas semester budgets are presented to the Allocations Committee; and  
   
Whereas the General Assembly approved USG’s 2024 Summer Semester budget; and  
 
Whereas the Allocations committee approved this line-item amendment; and 
   
Whereas the President, Chief Financial Officer, and the Senior Director of Allocations must 
submit any amendments by the Allocations Committee to all members of the General Assembly; 
and  
   
Whereas USG, in years past, has funded Buck-I-Frenzy, an event on August 19th at the RPAC, 
with an estimated reach of 5,000 students; and 
 
Whereas Buck-I-Frenzy was mistakenly not included in the summer budget, and must be 
included in the summer budget to adequately fund the event; and 
 
Whereas Buck-I-Frenzy is estimated to cost USG $5,500; and 
   
Therefore, Let it Be Resolved that the General Assembly allocates a total of $5,500 to fund 
Buck-I-Frenzy at The Ohio State University. 
   
   

   
Floor Vote: Aye: 9 Nay: 0 Abstain: 0 Present: 9  

   
   

   
_____________________________                          ________________________________  
Bobby A. McAlpine                                                 George Bernard  
President                                                                  Speaker of the General Assembly  
   
   



Date Adopted: 7/31/2024 
 


